
 
 

 
 
 

Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public Hearing on an Ordinance to Amend 
Chapter 32 to Conform with Chapter 160D of the 

North Carolina General Statutes 
 
This Public Hearing will take place during a Special Meeting of 
Council on Monday, June 28, 2021, at 9:30AM. The Meeting will 
take place in the Public Safety Multi-Purpose Room. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at 457- 
9700. 
 
 
 

Daralyn Spivey  
Village Clerk  


